
Alert: Changes to Your Account Security 

Settings 

Dear [User's Name], 

We would like to inform you that there have been recent changes made to your account's security 

settings. This is to ensure that your information remains safe and secure. 

Details of Changes: 

• Two-Factor Authentication: Enabled 

• Password Recovery Options: Updated 

• Security Questions: Changed 

If you did not authorize these changes, please contact our support team immediately. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company's Name] Support Team 


